New Highland Elementary

Special Called Site Based Decision Making Council Meeting

July 17, 2008

The New Highland Elementary Site Based Decision Making Council met on Thursday, July 17, 2008 at 1:05 pm.

Members present included:  Connie Goff and Joan Hill 

By Phone: Lana Mitchell and Stephanie Brown

Members absent:  Pancy Jones and Jackie Gibbons

Agenda---Mrs. Goff reviewed the agenda.  

Business
Staff--- Mrs. Goff informed the committee of her decision to hire:


Christene Baldwin as FMD Teacher  


Melanie Barnes as .5 Fine Arts Teacher


Sarah Swartz as Title 1 assistant.

Space---Nancy Kotarski asked the committee to consider her request to share a space in the speech trailer with the GT Instructor. She stated that she would be on the opposite side of the trailer from the speech therapists and that she would not be in the room on the days the GT teachers would be using this space.  Ms. Kotarski does service her ESL students in her allocated space.  

Motion was made to accept this change by Stephanie Brown and was seconded by Connie Goff.

Motion to adjourn the meeting at 1:13 was made by Joan Hill.

Seconded by Connie Goff.


Respectively submitted,

Joan Hill

